Your
New Branch
is Due to Open

We recently asked for your views on some
key areas about our plans to restore a local

Post Oftice service To view information
about the branch
SCAN HERE:
We didn’t receive any responses and we _“=:Ii' EI
are pleased to let you know that your new '-ﬂr@
branch will open on Friday 29 October Er,'l‘r_':.i."‘ 3

2021 at 13:00.

For information in Braille, large
print or audio call 03452 66 0115,
Textphone 03457 22 33 55 or to

see a copy of our Principles of

Community Engagement about

changes to the Post Office
network, visit our website
postofficeviews.co.uk




